
St. Ann’s Academy Talent Show 
 
The Talent Show will be shared with the school on Wednesday, March 10, 2021.  
 
Auditions: 
 
High School:  

● High School auditions will be made by appointment.  Please see Mr. Cuzzetto. 
 
Elementary:  

● Monday, February 22nd at 2:45 pm (K-3 cohorts) 
● Tuesday, February 23 at 2:45 pm (4-7 cohorts) 

 
Recording Times: 
Recording will take place on March 3rd.  Students will report to Mrs. Levasseur’s room to be 
recorded at an assigned time.  
 
To: Participants/Parents 
In preparing for the audition, please keep in mind the following points: 

1. Each participant is allowed to be involved in only one act of no more than 4 minutes in 
length.  Although, exceptions may be made for accompaniment.  

2. No repeats for solo instrumental performances at the intermediate to senior level. 
3. No lip-sync acts. 
4. Vocal performances: Absolutely No Lyrics will be allowed on accompanying music - even 

during auditions.  In the past, dubbing has not proven successful.  You must have an 
instrumental backup only with a recorded or live accompaniment. 

5. No technological accompaniment with piano performances.  You must use the school 
piano/keyboard provided. 

6. If your dance music has lyrics, or you are singing a song, you must provide a copy of 
your lyrics during the audition. 

7. Auditions must be performed in the costume you will be wearing on the day of the Talent 
Show filming.  If you have no particular costume, mass dress must be worn on the day of 
the talent show filming. 

 
Failure to adhere to any of the above requirements will automatically disqualify your 
performance from the talent show.  These requirements must be met on the day of the audition. 
No exceptions. 
 
If you know ahead of time that you will not be available on the days of the auditions, please 
attach a note to the sign-up form explaining your conflict.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
The Talent Show Committee. 
 


